
 

Already this year is off to a roaring start with a very successful   AR/VR/XR #anewreality event that 

ACODE sponsored at Griffith University. 21 Jan-1st Feb.  Many thanks Michael Sankey for a great 

event. 

 I am sure that this has stimulated a lot of chatter at your own institutions as it has at my own. 

Our accounts for 2018 are now with the Accountant and I anticipate getting them back at the end of 

the month.  

The BAS for December 2018 has been completed and our accounts are in good order. 

Our payment by Credit Card is now operational and is working well. We have had several 

transactions already. 

Next week I will send out reminders for all outstanding accounts. If you know that you haven’t 

processed the payment yet please do so now, or call me and we can process a payment over the 

phone. 

Shortly we will be putting together the 2018 Annual Report.  If anyone has any contribution please 

forward  them to secretariat@acode.edu.au. 

As you will have seen via the news the THETA early bird registrations will close this Friday if you are 

attending please register as soon as possible and join us in Wollongong 19-22 May 2019. Visit us at 

the CAUL/CAUDIT/ACODE booth. 

mailto:secretariat@acode.edu.au


If you haven’t already done so please consider sending a colleague to the 2019 ACODE Learning 

Technologies Leadership Institute on the Sunshine Coast. This is a five day residential that is of great 

benefit not only to the attendee but also to your institution. Places are filling fast. 

A reminder that we are always on the lookout for articles/photos to populate the Learning Spaces 

pages on the website.  If you haven’t already checked them out follow this link:  

https://www.acode.edu.au/course/view.php?id=28&section=1 

 

Karen Halley 

Executive Officer 

8th March 2019 
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